
 

 

 

 

From the Principal's Desk, 

We would like to thank the staff, students, and the community for a great start-up in September! It’s 

hard to believe that the first month of school is behind us. Our students have transitioned into back-

to-school routines and have adjusted well to daily school life at Tiffany Hills.  

Extracurriculars got off to a great start in the month of September with our Senior Girls and Boys 3-

Pitch teams representing Tiffany Hills at the system meet. Cross country is currently in training and 

the volleyball season is also beginning.  Thank you to our coaches for dedicating their time to our 

teams.  

We look forward to meeting our families on Meet the Staff Night, Thursday, Oct. 19 from 5 p.m. to 

6:30 p.m. Our Tuck Shop will be open for treat sales, please bring cash. Our School Council Members 

will also be onsite to meet you. 

Our Fall Mums sales were a hit, the flowers were beautiful. We raised $847. Thank you to all for your 

support.  

Our Terry Fox Day and fundraiser was also a success with students actively participating!  Thanks to 

our families we reached our fundraising goal of raising just over $700. to support the foundation!  

Our Laura Secord chocolate fundraiser has just launched, and we thank all families who are 

participating.  Chocolate bars will go home soon, the sales end October 26. There are many incentives 

in this fundraising event for our students. Thank you for supporting your child with sales to help 

fundraise and support Tiffany Hill’s school improvement planning for this year!  

School Council will be running Pizza Days again, Look for more information to come.  

We remind families to please continue to park on the side streets if you need to drop your children off 

by car and walk them to the playground from there. We encourage all students to walk to school or 

take the school bus if they have approval. Courtesy bus transportation notices will be out to those 

who qualify next week. For safety reasons, please do not leave your children on the playground 

unsupervised before 9 a.m. Staff are on duty from 9 am- 9:15 and from 3:35 pm -3:50 pm. 

Picture Day is on Wed. Oct. 18th. Please check the website regularly, including the events calendar as 

the staff have many events planned for the upcoming months. 

Wishing you and your families a wonderful long Thanksgiving weekend honoring the importance of 

being thankful & and appreciative for all that life has to offer. Monday, Oct. 9th is a holiday, and our 

school will be closed. 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Vanderlip, Mr. Strecker and the whole Tiffany Hills School Team 


